
 
 
The Old Brymorian Association held their Annual 
Dinner at Brymore School when over 100 Old Boys 
and their guests enjoyed Christmas Fare. 
 
The evening began with a Sherry Reception hosted 
by the Old Boys Association Committee, John 
Manning, the Chairman welcomed the Old Boys and 
their partners,   the Speakers and Past Teachers, Colin 
Munro, Nick Whitley,   Philip Walker, Afona Johnson 
and retired Matron, Jane Hill. 
 
Neil Parish, an Old Boy of the school, the conservative Member of the European Parliament for the 
South West and Chairman of the Agriculture and Rural Development Committee was the Guest of 
Honour.  He proposed a toast to the School with great affection and humour. 
 
Mr Brian Edmunds, the Assistant Headmaster replied. He spoke with great enthusiasm 
regarding the developments at the School with a new Boarding House and new Classrooms. 
He also highlighted the achievements of the boys and of the School over the past year. 
 

Other Guests included Mr Alan Hemming, the Deputy Headmaster 
from 1952-82, who proposed the toast to the Old Boys Association 
with recollections of his 30 years at Brymore. 
 
The Vice Chairman, Peter Harris, replied on behalf of the O.B.A. and in 
doing so highlighted the strong bond between the School and the 

Association.  He also indicated that a 3year bursary would be available in 2008. Peter reminded those 
present that the School Open Day each year in June is a great reunion occasion. 
 
Any Old Boys who have lost contact with the School 
and would like information regarding the O.B.A. should 
ring Gina Bryant at Brymore on 01278 652369 or visit 
their website – 
 

www.brymoreoldboys.co.uk 


